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Dear Parent / Carer 
 
Bikeability Level 1 and 2 training course 
 
We are pleased to be able offer your child the chance to take part on a National Standard 
Bikeability Level 1 and 2 cycle training course. The course will run over 2 days and takes 
place in school time. The training takes place in the playground and on suitable roads near 
to school.  
 
We have booked Bikeability Level 1 and 2 courses from Monday 17th June 2024: 
 

• Course 1 – Day 1 session booked for Monday 17th June 2024 starting at 9.15am - 
3.15pm and Day 2 session booked for Tuesday 18th June 2024.  

 

• Course 2 – Day 1 session booked for Wednesday 19th June starting at 9.15am to 
3.15pm and Day 2 session booked for Thursday 20th June 2024. 
 

• Course 3 has been provisionally booked for 21st June and 24th June if required.  
 
Your child will attend just one course which be allocated when we receive the consent forms 
back.  You will be notified of the date your child will attend. 
 
Your child must bring a roadworthy bike and cycle helmet, it will be checked before the 
start of the course. If you don’t have access to a bike please let school know as Bikeability 
may be able to provide a bike & helmet. You should make sure your child is suitably dressed 
for outdoor activity.  
 
Please read the ‘Course Information’ sheet for more information about Bikeability training. 
This has been sent via text and can also be found in the letters section on our website.  
 
We have been offered this training funded this year. If you want your child to take part in 
this course please complete the attached Bikeability consent form and return it to school 
by Friday 3rd May 2024.  We look forward to seeing as many of you training as possible! 

 
Mrs A Jocelyn  
Head of School 
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